

WESTERN AUSTRALIAN RETIREMENT VILLAGES RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION PO BOX 135 WEMBLEY WA 6913

Dear Mr Chamberlain

I am seeking your assistance as the peak industry body for retirement village residents in Western Australia.

On 11 May 2023, the State Government announced that eligible Western Australian households will receive a Household Electricity Credit to ease cost of living pressures.

I would appreciate if you could share the attached information with your members to notify them that they may be eligible to apply for the Household Electricity Credit through RevenueWA.

Please contact me on 9262 1480 if you have any queries in relation to this information.

Holly Bloor PRINCIPAL GRANTS OFFICER 12 JULY 2023